TOWN FORUM WEDNESDAY, MAY 28, 1986

Present: Chairman Josiah F. Frost, Anne W. Donald, and David A. Wallace.

Resolution Presentation

At 8:00 p.m. Chairman Frost convened the 166th session of the Town Fathers Forum. This session commenced with Chairman Frost presenting the following framed Resolution to W. Burgess Warren who is retiring from membership on the Historic Districts Commission after service to the Town since 1953:

"...That the Sudbury Board of Selectmen, on behalf of the people of the Town of Sudbury, hereby recognize and honor W. Burgess Warren and express the Town's appreciation to him for his long and dedicated service to his community."

Art Awards

Chairman Frost presented Art Awards to students for their artwork which appeared in the 1985 Sudbury Town Report. There were twenty-three students receiving awards.

Selectmen's Summary

Chairman Frost summarized the Selectmen's activities since the last Town Forum in January, 1986.

Committee Reports

Those in attendance and/or reporting were: Town Treasurer Chester Hamilton; Fire Chief Michael Dunne; Board of Assessors Chairman, Linda Buxbaum; Historic Districts Commission Chairman Burton H. Holmes, and members Edwin A. Blackey and W. B. Warren; Veteran's Agent Col. Paul J. Leahy; Building Inspector Joseph E. Scammon; Police Chief Peter Lembo; League of Women Voters President Mary Jane Sanders; Personnel Board Chairman Jane C. Carroll; Conservation Commission Chairman Gordon D. Henley; Finance Committee member David P. Wilson; George D. Max representing the Ancient Documents Committee, Archeological Advisory Committee and the Trustees of the Goodnow Library; Town Report Committee Chairman Clayton F. Allen; Historical Commission Chairman John C. Powers; Memorial Day Committee member Mary Jane Hillery; Town Accountant James Vanar; Board of Health Chairman Michael Guernsey; Veterans Advisory Committee Acting- Chairman Cletus A. Terwiske. It was noted that a written report had been submitted by the Tax Collector.

At the conclusion of all reports, Chairman Frost recessed the Town Fathers Forum for coffee and conversation.

Attest:	
	Richard E. Thompson
	Executive Secretary